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The AVMA Council on Education (COE) is recognized by the United State Department of Education as the 
accrediting agency for colleges and schools of veterinary medicine in the US. In keeping with the 
regulations of the United States Department of Education, the following is the accreditation action taken 
by the AVMA COE during its May 31, 2017 teleconference meeting.  
 
Based on a progress report of the Texas A&M University College of Veterinary Medicine and 
Biomedical Sciences the COE granted Accredited status. 
 


